Apache Elementary School

Serving the educational needs of children K-8

ONE-ROOM SCHOOLHOUSE SINCE 1910

10488 N. Skeleton Canyon Rd. / PO Box 16405 Portal, AZ 85632

Phone: 520/558-2364 / FAX: 520/558-2410 E-mail: apacheelementary@gma=il.com

Head Teacher: Ms. Loy Guzman Teacher's Assistant: Mr. Frank Zepeda Business Manager: Ms. Tamara School Board Members:
Alicia Davidson, President
info@ddgambleguestlodge.com
Maurine Joens, Secretary
kmajjj@vtc.net
Jennifer Racicot, Member
jennifer@labuenavidafarm.com

September 15, 2017 - 10:00am Training for Board Members by The Trust

Present: Apache Staff – Miss Loy Guzman, Head Teacher and Ms. Tamara Winkler, business manager and Mrs. Ana Grossman, bus driver

Apache School Governing Board: Mrs. Alicia Davidson, President; Mrs. Maurine Joens, Secretary; Mrs. Jennifer Racicot, Member

Facilitator: Ms. Gail Zamar, from The Trust

All participants in attendance were handed a notebook with all the handouts provided by Ms. Zamar to include the following topics: 1) Open Meeting Law and Executive sessions; 2) Board relationships with superintendent, staff, and community; 3) Boardmanship

All topics were discussed at length with ample opportunity for questions and answers.

The training session finished 2:00pm.

Respectfully submitted, Alicia Davidson, president